
 

REPORT TO THE COMMUNITY AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS COMMISSION 

 
            
   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Discussion in adding the Martin Luther King Peace and Unity Walk as a Community and 
Cultural Affairs Commission annual event. 
 
BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION: 
The Martin Luther King Peace and Unity Walk was cancelled this year.  The commission shall 
discuss if this event shall occur every year and if it shall be added to the Community and 
Cultural Affairs list of City annual events.  
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